INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

MONITORING COMMITTEE OF THE IRBA
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

30 November 2022

The IRBA hereby calls for applications for membership to the Monitoring Committee
(MCOM), a subcommittee of the Education, Training and Professional Development
Committee (EDCOM). MCOM evaluates the accreditation of the professional body against
the requirements in the IRBA's Accreditation Model.

Applicants are required to have experience and interest in the field of education, training
and the professional development of professional accountants and auditors, and/or
accreditation and monitoring of professional bodies/organisations. In addition, the
following experience will be beneficial for the vacancy:

e Experience in a Small to medium sized audit firm
e Recently qualified accounting professional (3-5years)
e Member of an accounting professional body

Please refer to the IRBA website for the detailed advert and application/nomination form:
MCOM Advert and application.

Eligible persons are invited to submit their applications by email (detailed CV and
completed application form) to:

Nadine Kater - Director: Education and Transformation

nkater@irba.co.za and cc: pmokwena@irba.co.za.

The closing date for applications is 23 January 2023.

Nadine Kater
Director: Education and Transformation

About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and
international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits
conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.
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